

Thursday, February 23, 2017

Dear MHA Applicants:

Thank you for your interest in serving on the ACHE of Greater Ohio Columbus Chapter of the LPC. The Columbus LPC is asking each applicant to answer seven questions regarding ACHE. The response to these questions, along with each applicant's resume will be weighed and reviewed by the Columbus LPC Student Representative Planning Committee. A Master of Healthcare Administration (MHA) applicant will be chosen from The Ohio State University, Franklin University, and Otterbein. The selected applicant from each school will begin his/her term on the Columbus LPC beginning May 2017. The term of the MHA representative will be 12 month (May 2017 – May 2018). It is expected that all MHA ACHE student representatives will maintain a membership in the National Organization of ACHE (the Columbus LPC will pay \$75.00 towards membership to the National Organization of ACHE).

Email answered questions to southernohiochapterache@gmail.com by Friday, March 31st, 2017.

- 1. How much time can you commit to the Columbus LPC? The Columbus LPC meets monthly. Face-to-face meetings bi-annually (one meeting will be a planning retreat) with conference calls the other months. Will you be available to join in on the calls or attend the face-to-face meetings?
- 2. The MHA representative is a 12 month commitment. Are you able to fulfill this requirement?
- 3. What is your understanding of ACHE and ACHE of Greater Ohio? Please provide a brief paragraph.
- 4. What do you hope to achieve from your participation with the local LPC?
- 5. What is your expectation from service on the LPC committee?
- 6. Are you willing to help form a partnership between the Columbus LPC and the MHA student association? For example, help advertise and market ACHE events to the student committee and vice versa?
- 7. How would your participation with ACHE of Greater Ohio fit into your career goals/aspirations?